
JUNE 2006 DISTRICT MEETING NOTES 
 
ISAR Play Offs were held on 10 June at Mystic Seaport.  Three teams participated.  Division 1 won the play-
offs.  Next year I hope Division 18 will enter and win. 
 
The deadline for OS paperwork is 30 June.  As of now 750 members will be dis enrolled on this date if they 
don’t fill out this paperwork.  Our DCO needs to know why this paper work has not been filled out.  Each of 
the FCs need to determine why every one of the non-complying members in their flotilla has not completed 
the OS paperwork and forward that information to me ASAP. 
 
For those members that filled out the Skill Sets form submitted earlier this year, the collected data was 
uploaded into Map Quest.  What this will do is let District know, for example who is a Carpenter and his / her 
location charted on a map. 
 
Admiral Thad Allen now has the NACO on his staff. 
 
New ID cards are being worked on in the near future. 
 
At N-Train in January DSO’s for CS, MT, OP, PE, PS, VE, and MS will be attending. 
 
All members of the Auxiliary from Aug. 29th to Sept 13, 2005 will be presented the Presidential Unit Citation 
for their involvement in Hurricane Katrina.  The ribbon is expected to be distributed next year. 
 
A note to all FC’s; please be very careful when handling member’s personal information so that it is not 
published or disseminated for other than official use. 
 
The Leadership Conference will be held during the first weekend in December. 
 
 


